MEMORANDUM

TO:
Dr. Randy Poe 

Board of Education

FROM:

Jim Detwiler, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:
September 8, 2017
RE:
Memorandum of Agreement with Northern Kentucky University for Onsite Pre-service Teacher Practicum Course Work at Florence Elementary School for 2017-18 and 2018-19
________________________________________________________________________________

This partnership between Northern Kentucky University and Florence Elementary School provides a space in the school for NKU teaching candidates to meet for coursework and provides experience in the classroom by working alongside and assisting teachers.  This partnership will continue for the 2017-18 and 2018-19 school years.   
Northern Kentucky University faculty will offer literacy professional learning opportunities for teachers.
.
I recommend that this Memorandum of Agreement be approved by the Board of Education, as presented. 
